
 
           

November 1, 2020 
  
 
Dear Tri-County families, 
 
Due to a shortage in food service staffing, meals for at-home learners will not be available 
Monday-Thursday of this week.    Meals will resume as normal on Friday.  We apologize for the 
inconvenience.   
 
Childcare is still available as scheduled for those who signed up.   
 
Also, Tri-County’s Decision Team will be meeting later this week to evaluate current information 
and make a determination of the model we will be educating in starting on Monday, November 
9th.   We will send out an instant alert after that determination is made and approved. 
 
Thank you to all our Tri-County families for helping make this hybrid learning model work.   While 
it is not an ideal model, we understand that the most beneficial place for students to be is in the 
classroom and this model allows for that.   
 
As always, please don’t hesitate to contact the school with any questions.   
 
 


